
 
 
 

t:\documents\intranet\reports \2009\february\an36-2009.doc 

5 MARCHBANKS DEPOT NORTH ENTRANCE SECURITY FENCING AND SURFACING 
IMPROVEMENTS (AN36-2009) 

 
On the instruction of the Head of Waste Management, proposals have been prepared for providing 
new security related works along the northern boundary edge of Marchbanks Waste Management 
Depot, Harefield Road, Dundee.  Essential road surfacing improvements have also been identified to 
be carried out within Marchbanks Depot. 
 
It is recommended that the City Engineer be instructed to include this work within the existing 
Partnership Agreement with Tayside Contracts for delivering the road maintenance and minor road 
works service.  
 
Approval is therefore sought to extend the Partnering Agreement with Tayside Contracts for this work 
up to a value of £120,000.00 including professional fees.  The Depute Chief Executive (Finance) 
advises that the expenditure can be met from Waste Management's Capital programme for 2008/09 
and 2009/10.  
 
 
 


